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2015 PARK PLAN SURVEY 
 
The City of Castle Rock and Castle Rock School District are currently updating their joint Park 
and Recreation Plan.  Last revised in 2011, the plan guides the management and development 
of Castle Rock parks, recreation facilities, and programs, including school athletic fields, the 
senior center, and the library. 
 
The City has created an online survey to gather community perspectives on Castle Rock parks 
and recreation opportunities.  Castle Rock’s recreational amenities enjoy use by residents 
throughout the region as well as visitors from outside the region.  Anyone who uses Castle 
Rock facilities is welcome to share opinions at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/77RSX8F. 
 
This feedback is instrumental in meeting state requirements for grant funding.  Local plans 
must not only be kept up to date but also demonstrate abundant public involvement to be sure 
that projects meet the public’s needs and interests.  The City has been successful in obtaining 
state funding for numerous projects in recent years thanks in part to its strong survey 
participation. 
 
The online survey will be available through November 20, 2015. 
 
For questions regarding the park and recreation plan update, please call City Planner Deborah 
Johnson at 360.577.3041. 
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